
 
Dear Bowler, 

 

Thank you for your interest in our Scholarships.  Please make note of the 

following information: 

 

1. READ INSTRUCTIONS VERY CAREFULLY!  Missing 

information takes away from your chances of being considered. 

2. You may have more than one (1) reference. 

3. With the exception of your transcripts, it is best if you have all of your 

information returned to you.  You should then check off each item 

needed as you receive it.  If there is any information missing, go back 

to the person you asked and remind them you need it.  After gathering 

all your information, mail everything in one envelope to the address 

given on the application. 

4. Make sure your essays are HANDWRITTEN!! 

5. Make sure you meet the deadline for having all paperwork returned.  

Again, if paperwork is not returned within the guidelines given, your 

chances of being considered are diminished. 

 

 

ALL INFORMATION MUST BE POSTMARKED NO LATER THAN 

APRIL 15, 2015! 

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration!  Good Luck!! 

 

 

 

The Scholarship Committee 


